Periyar Nagar, Vallam Thanjaur-613403, Tamilnadu, India Phone: +91-4362-264600 Fax: +91-4362-264660

Email:convocation2017@pmu.edu

Web: www.pmu.edu



25th Convocation

13.08.2017

Dear Graduand,

Greetings from Periyar Maniammai University!

We take immense pleasure in informing you about the 25th Convocation to be held at our campus on 28th August 2017 at 10:00 a.m. The convocation will be held at Multipurpose Indoor Stadium and Thiru.R.Balakrishnan, I.A.S., Development Commissioner cum Additional Chief Secretary, Government of Odisa, India will deliver the convocation address.

In this regard, you are invited to participate in the convocation in person. You are advised to contact Ms.R.Poonguzhali, AP/CSE (Registration Convener) through email convocation2017@pmu.edu or Exam Representatives of the respective department whose mobile phone number is given in the back side of this letter for registration. More details about the convocation are also available at website www.pmu.edu.

The last date for confirmation of your participation is 22nd August, 2017. The registered participants should report before 09:30 a.m. on 28.08.2017 to the registration convener in the venue. Please note that participation without prior registration/intimation is discouraged.

It is also informed that only the Ph.D, M.Phil Degree awardees, Medalists and Rank Holders of all UG and PG courses will receive the degree certificates from the Chief Guest on the dais. The other graduands will be honored with their degrees off the dais in the same venue.

We invite you all for the 25th Convocation function of our University.

Registrar